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January 31, 2022 
 
Public Service Commission 
Attn: Linda C. Bridwell - Executive Director 
211 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 
RE: Case No. 2014-00267 – Surcharge Activity Report 
 
Ms. Bridwell, 
 

Please take a moment to review the status and actions Cannonsburg Water District has 
taken this month to gain control of its water loss. 

 
 Leak detection and leak repair efforts have continued while weather has permitted this 
month. Fluctuating temperatures between deep freeze and thaws are starting produce multiple 
leaks throughout the system. Crews are at this time able to keep up with the demand but, as 
this time of year had previously proven, leaks will most likely increase at a high rate than 
normal.   
 
 The Shopes Creek Phase II Water Loss Project is in the permitting process with the 
Kentucky Division of Water with an estimated February bid date. This project will replace 
approximately a combined 16,000 feet of 12”, 8”, 6” and 3” main and 150 +/- service lines. 
  
 If at any time, you have any questions or concerns regarding this report please, do not 
hesitate to contact me for further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Webb 
District Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 


